

Engineering Division

211 Williams Street Royal Oak, Michigan 48067 generaleng@romi.gov 248.246.3260

January 03, 2020

Traffic Study – Temporary Partial Road Closures

Review of Results

The City of Royal Oak Citizens Traffic Committee will be reviewing the results of the temporary partial road closures on the following streets west of Woodward Avenue that were part of a pilot project to reduce excessive speeding and cut through traffic in this neighborhood:

- Albert Avenue
- Merrill Avenue
- Parker Drive
- Warick Road
- Trafford Road

The Citizens Traffic Committee will be comparing speed and traffic volume studies that were taken before and during the partial closures, police citations given during the study and resident input from the closures. You can read more about previous events and studies here:

www.romi.gov/ampwt

We welcome neighborhood feedback about the closures. You are invited to attend and provide your input at the January 28, 2020 traffic committee meeting. The meeting will be held at City Hall in Room 315 at 6:00 p.m.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the engineering division.

Sincerely,

CITY OF ROYAL OAK

Matthew J. Callahan, P.E. City Engineer